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Nebraska Providers: Update your professional 

license in your provider profile 
 
 

 
What to have ready  
 

• A copy of your current licenses 

• Your NPI (which should match your license) 

• Your taxonomy code 

 

 
 

Why it matters to keep your profile updated 

 An accurate license in your provider profile: 

• Maintains compliance 

• Helps members find you when seeking care  

• Ensures uninterrupted care for existing members 

• Streamlines administrative operations 

How to update your license in the secure portal  

 Log in to the Provider Express secure portal using your One Healthcare ID. Don’t have a 

One Healthcare ID? Register for one now.  

 

You can update your license in My Practice Info > Clinician Information > License 

Need assistance? 

 

For help with updating your license in the secure portal, or any other provider-related inquiries, 

please start a live chat, email Nebraska Provider Services or call 1-877-614-0484. 
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